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OMAHA DEAN ON AGO WEBINAR 
Monday, September 9, 6 pm CST - Membership is Everybody’s Business! 
 

Successful recruitment and retention requires the participation of every officer on your board. (Every AGO member can bring 
in new members!) A panel of chapter officers who each serve in different board positions will share their successful 
strategies for recruitment, member engagement and retention. We encourage all officers to register for this webinar.  Please 
register here. https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_RcFly7QPR5SqegOuKS4Neg#/registration  

 

Omaha Chapter Dean, Jeff Hoffman, is one of three panelists for this 30-minute discussion. You are welcome to participate! 
 
 

CHOIR FOR A DAY 
All are welcome to participate, even if you are not 
Catholic. If you have ever wanted to experience 
singing in the exquisite acoustic at St. Cecilia 
Cathedral, this is your chance! 
 

Please RSVP to Marie Rubis Bauer at 
merubisbauer@archomaha.org so we can have 
adequate scores prepared for you! 
 
 
 

 
 

DATE CLARIFICATION 

The Hymn Festival led by Tom Trenney, ”Will You Come and Follow Me?” at St. Andrew’s Episcopal Church is October 6, 2024 
at 3:00 p.m. It was promoted as being October 3rd in some publications.  
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RICHARD WEBSTER HYMN FESTIVAL 
 

 
 


